
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: 17-2295-EL-BGN: Republic Wind Farm [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKpvQ:ref ]
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 3:21:26 PM

Comments received from Web.

I do not want the wind mills
Beth miller, Republic, OH

--------------- Original Message ---------------
From: Ohio Power Siting Board [noreply@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: 2/11/2019 6:19 PM
To: Blm_miller@yahoo.com
Subject: Your Email Has Been Received ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKpvQ:ref
 

 

Dear Beth miller:
 
Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB).  An OPSB
representative will reply with additional information as soon as possible.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ohio Power Siting Board
1-866-270-OPSB (6772)
www.opsb.ohio.gov
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be
publicly available to anyone who requests it.
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKpvQ:ref
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From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: 17-2295-EL-BGN: Republic Wind Farm [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKpkF:ref ]
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 3:05:46 PM

Comments received form Web.

I oppose the construction of these massive industrial wind turbines in the rural farmland of Seneca
county. I oppose all three wind farm projects affecting Seneca county, but in particular I oppose
the Republic Wind Farm which puts a turbine taller than a 50 story building in a field right outside
my home. I fear for not only the wildlife in question but also for the contamination of our
underground water supply, which we use for drinking.
Beth VanFleet, Bellevue, OH

--------------- Original Message ---------------
From: Ohio Power Siting Board [noreply@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: 2/11/2019 5:42 PM
To: bethvanfleet66@gmail.com
Subject: Your Email Has Been Received ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKpkF:ref
 

 

Dear Beth VanFleet:
 
Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB).  An OPSB
representative will reply with additional information as soon as possible.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ohio Power Siting Board
1-866-270-OPSB (6772)
www.opsb.ohio.gov
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be
publicly available to anyone who requests it.
 
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0FKpkF:ref

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 
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in
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Summary: Public Comment (2) received via website electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on
behalf of Docketing.
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